MEDIA RELEASE

AR Issued: 30 March 2010

JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON THE
NATIONAL CAPITAL AND EXTERNAL TERRITORIES

Inquiry into the Territories Law Reform Bill 2010 Chair: Senator Kate Lundy

Territories Committee to hold hearing on
Norfolk Island

As part of its Inquiry into the Territories Law Reform Bill 2010, the Federal Parliament's Territories
Committee will hold a public hearing on Norfolk Island on Thursday, 8 April. Details appear below:

Norfolk Island Public Hearing
Date: Thursday, 8 April 2010
Venue: Admiral’s Room, South Pacific Hotel

Further details about the inquiry can be obtained from the committee’s website at
www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/ncet/index.htm or by contacting the committee secretariat
on (02) 6277 4355 or emailing jscncet@aph.gov.au

To arrange media comment: Please contact the Chair of the Committee, Senator Kate Lundy on
(02) 6230 0411 (electorate office, Canberra).
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